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Comments: I am strongly opposed to this proposed development on public land - the public at large, and the local

communities especially, will not profit or receive any returns from this project, and it will be to the detriment of the

forest itself to allow this project to continue. As a former conservationist and current student of environmental law,

it is disappointing to see taxpayer-funded land go to use as a resort for privileged outsiders who will not respect

our forests or land. 

 

You need to actually ask the people living near Flathead NF what they think about this project and you need to

listen - this will not help anyone except those who already have the deepest pockets. 


